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AGAINST SOLAR!

February 4, 2022

To whom it may concern;

When we purchased our land in 1999 it was for the sole reason of getting away from the commercial aspects that come from living in the city. We have twenty acres and are surrounded by farm land. We went to the trouble of finding those neighbors and asking them if they had any intensions of selling for development of any type and if so would they sell to us. We enjoy our landscape and privacy immensely, as well as the school system and community, I don’t think we could have picked a better place to live and raise a family. If we had known anything like this would be a part of our future we would have continued to look for land elsewhere!

There is no way that anyone with a little common sense could believe that a solar farm wouldn’t negatively affect their property value! Not to mention the great displeasure that we will have every day by having to look at this eyesore. It also is a great concern of ours that I had to find out about this from the developer and not my local government, because I would bet that this has been in the planning stages for two years or more! 

Since we have only been aware of this for a few months, I have had a limited amount of time for research.  What I have discovered is there are numerous downsides to these types of projects.

Hazardous runoff from damaged lenses.

Habitat degradation.

Electromagnetic radiation.

Reduction of property value.

We will continue to oppose this at any level necessary, starting with our local government.
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When we purchased our land in 1999 it was for the sole reason of getting away from the commercial
aspects that come from living in the city. We have twenty acres and are surrounded by farm land. We
went to the trouble of finding those neighbors and asking them if they had any intensions of selling for
development of any type and if so would they sell to us. We enjoy our landscape and privacy immensely,
as well as the school system and community, | don’t think we could have picked a better place to live
and raise a family. If we had known anything like this would be a part of our future we would have
continued to look for land elsewhere!

There is no way that anyone with a little common sense could believe that a solar farm wouldn’t
negatively affect their property value! Not to mention the great displeasure that we will have every day
by having to look at this eyesore. It also is a great concern of ours that | had to find out about this from
the developer and not my local government, because | would bet that this has been in the planning
stages for two years or more!

Since we have only been aware of this for a few months, | have had a limited amount of time for
research. What | have discovered is there are numerous downsides to these types of projects.

Hazardous runoff from damaged lenses.
Habitat degradation.

Electromagnetic radiation.

Reduction of property value.

We will continue to oppose this at any level necessary, starting with our local government.
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